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SHERIFF McDERMOTT ADDRESSES MILLIS SELECT BOARD 

 

 Norfolk County Sheriff Jerry P. McDermott recently 

addressed the Millis Select Board to provide an update on 

various programs and partnerships involving the Town of 

Millis. This included the availability of inmate work 

crews, which have saved taxpayers in Norfolk County over 

$250k in 2019. In the Town of Millis, the community service 

work program has logged over 270 labor hours, which in 

turn, created a cost savings of $4,681.80.  

 During the meeting, town officials voiced their 

appreciation for the Norfolk County Sheriff’s Office 

Community Service Work Program. “Sheriff McDermott and his 

team have been incredible with helping our town on many 

projects,” said Loring Barnes Edmonds, Chair of the Select 

Board. “Having seen the individuals and the work that they 

have done, I can see this is a great symbiotic 
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relationship, and I hope the people understand that,” said 

Michael J. Guzinski, Millis Town Administrator. 

 Work crews are available to local communities, non-

profits and charitable organizations by contacting 

Assistant Deputy Superintendent Gary DeIorio at the Norfolk 

County Sheriff’s Office at 781-751-3533 or by visiting our 

website at www.norfolksheriff.com/community-service-work-

program.  

    Under the supervision of Norfolk County Sheriff’s 

Outreach Officers, inmates regularly travel throughout the 

county to assist with general labor, landscaping, painting, 

trash pickup and cleanup. 
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